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Good News- ‘Outstanding Experiential Learning Implementation in School’ Award won by  

TMS Gr. Noida (W)! 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

We are delighted to share that your school was honoured with a prestigious award in the category 

"Outstanding Experiential Learning Implementation in School" at the 15th Education Summit hosted by 

Time 2 Grow Media. We our grateful to parents who are our partners in education, for believing in us, 

motivating us, and collaborating over the educational journey of students. Such achievements inspire us to 

attain higher academic standards everyday. As a school, we're committed to creating a happy, healthy, and 

safe learning environment for children where they can live their lessons every day. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let's make a positive difference together! 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 
Principal 

 


